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15-Year, 50-Year Celebration Set 
Mark your calendar for Saturday, October 8.  Details will soon be 
published on the 15-Year, 50-Year Celebration and Open House at 
the Aerospace Center.  The event will include an opportunity to 
see on-site produced items as well as family-friendly activities.  
The event is both a celebration of 15 years since privatization of 
the base and a kick off to the marking of 50 years since guidance 
system repair and metrology came to Heath. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

Clean Room Now Available 
Overshadowed in the July ribbon cutting and building dedication 
was the completion of the ISO7 (Class 10,000) clean room built in 
the clean room bay of the Horton Building.  The 1,000 s.f. clean 
room is the first of up to four modules feasible in the new space.  
The clean rooms are being marketed to manufacturers doing 
business in microelectronics, nanotechnology, life sciences, and 
medical equipment. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/HortonBuilding   

Projects Never Wane 
Completion of the next leg of the Heath bike path connection is 
wrapping up while work is also underway to connect the east side 
of the campus to Heath sanitary sewers directly.  Several other 
projects await yet this year as the construction season begins to 
wane. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/projects  

 


